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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Donor,

Thank you for your contfinuous support and concern for our charitable endeavors. In
order to more actively fulfill our responsibility to the environment, starting from
December 1, 2023, we will no longer issue paper receipts. This decision has also been
approved by the Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (LHDN).

Please take note of the following:
Electronic Receipts: Starting from December 1, 2023, you will no longer receive paper
receipts. Instead, we will electronically send you donation confirmations.

Donation History Records: Your donation history records will be available for viewing
and downloading on our website at any fime. Simply log in to your personal account
to conveniently access the required information.

Once again, we appreciate your generous support and understanding of our
environmental initiatives. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please
feel free to contact our customer service team.
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